THANK YOU


As Mayor and on behalf of the City Council and staff we want to thank all of our citizens, neighbors, and friends for all the steps you have taken to follow the continuing numerous directives to ensure the public safety of our City, County and State.  While these have been trying times each of you are to be commended for your sense of community stewardship and wellbeing.  We cannot let our guard down and must remain vigilant and proactive to prevent the introduction of this virus to our City.

With the recent directives regarding the Opening of Texas by Governor Abbott, we will be re-opening the City Hall lobby subject to certain procedures as recommended by the Governor.  The Welcome Center and the Airport building will re-open as well.  We are scheduling the opening of these three facilities effective Tuesday May 19th.  

Lobby access will be limited to two customers at a time while maintaining the proper distance.  The City will mark the sidewalk at the entryway and ask customers to line up outside if necessary.

Welcome Center and Airport building will be subject to the same distancing requirements when occupying those buildings, as well as any other directives from the State.

We will continue to closely monitor this situation and any guidelines from our elected officials regarding our operating parameters.  Working together we have been, will be and shall be successful in fighting this threat and preserve our shining City.

May God continue to bless each and every one of you and keep you healthy and safe.  May He continue to bless our City, County and the Great State of Texas.

Faithfully,

Mayor Mike McMahan
